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WILL CLINIC OFFERED FOR LOCAL VETERANS 
No-Cost Clinic will be on Saturday, May 13, 2017 at Racine County Workforce Solutions 

 
Racine –Racine County Veterans Services, in partnership with Tabak Law, LLC,  is 
offering a no-cost Will Clinic for Veterans and their spouses/domestic partners on 
Saturday, May 13, 2017. The clinic will be held at Racine County Workforce Solutions, 
1717 Taylor Avenue, Racine. Free legal services will be provided including Wills, 
Financial Powers of Attorney, Health Care Powers of Attorney and Living Wills. 
 
“The Will Clinic is an opportunity for us to show our appreciation for the service of 
Wisconsin Veterans to our country. We are very grateful to Tabak Law offices for their 
partnership and generosity,” said Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave. 
 
In addition to Tabak Law, LLC, the State Bar of Wisconsin’s pro bono program 
contributes their expertise to the Will Clinic. “This program is much-needed and would 
not be possible without strong partners,” said Bradley Behling, Community Veterans 
Services Officer. 
 
The Will Clinic will run, by appointment, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. The public is 
asked to sign-up for the clinic and complete a mandatory estate planning questionnaire 
by May 11. If you or a loved one can benefit from this opportunity, please call the 
Racine County Veterans Service VISTA Liaison Ciara Hartzog at 262.638.6686 to 
schedule an appointment.  
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